

## Town of Lloyd Events Committee

### Summary of Minutes for 2022

These minutes were taken from notes taken at meetings, but no format minutes were taken.

#### **January 10 2022**

In attendance Lauren Montgomery, Lindsay Decker, Julie Kulaga, Carissa Parise; Reg Osterhoudt; Kristyn Knudtson

Discussion direction and guidance from Supervisor on Events. 5 major events are good and looking to add some smaller events.

Discussion of Reg's situation with his son cancer diagnosis. Committee asked him to stay on and the group with deal with his scheduling as it came up.

Started to lay out events for the year. Easter and Springfest are the first two.

#### **Feb 21, 2022**

In attendance Lauren Montgomery, Lindsay Decker, Julie Kulaga, Carissa Parise; Reg Osterhoudt; Kristyn Knudtson

Final preparations on Easter event, it will return to town field. Reg's son will play Easter Bunny, there will be no reading at church. The event will start in town field. Fire truck will bring the easter bunny to town field, much like we bring in Santa.

Discussion started on Spring Fest. It will return as normal, back to downtown.

Vendors already booking for Springfest.

#### **March 14, 2022**

In attendance Lauren Montgomery, Lindsay Decker, Julie Kulaga, Carissa Parise; Reg Osterhoudt; Kristyn Knudtson

Springfest details finalized.

We will be closing Main, Vineyard and will use the first two rows of the parking lot in front of town field. Also adding more to Town Field.

Waiting on nailing down entertainment

#### **April 11, 2022**

In attendance Lauren Montgomery, Lindsay Decker, Julie Kulaga, Carissa Parise; Reg Osterhoudt; Kristyn Knudtson

Finalization of Springfest Events, nail down time of things happening during the event.

Start discussion on 4<sup>th</sup> of July celebration in the village field.

**May 9, 2022**

No meeting, prep for Springfest.

No meeting in June, July or August

**September 12, 2022**

In attendance, Lindsay Decker, Julie Kulaga, Carissa Parise; Reg Osterhoudt;

Reg explained, some reorganization that has taken place. There is a separate beautification committee. Carissa and Reg to meet with them tomorrow, to see how we work together.

Looking to add a block party event for the month of October. Town Supervisor talking to Business Association about it this week. Could be joint event.

Starting discussion on Halloween.

Who to contact, what is needed.